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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Fred Smith and Committee Members  

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E. 

DATE:  December 22, 2022 

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, January 4, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. 

Review and take possible action: An Ordinance to Amend Section 500-9 Parking prohibited in specified places 
 
BACKGROUND:  

A portion of S. Water Street between W. Main Street and Emmet Street was narrowed as part of the 2022 
Town Square/S. Water Street Reconstruction Project. Parking, per ordinance, is still permitted on the narrowed 
section of S. Water Street and should be removed to allow for safe passage of the traveling public. Designated 
street parking on the reconstructed section of S. Water Street was incorporated into the design and will remain, 
see red hatched area below. A draft ordinance is attached for Committee review.  
 

 
 
 

Attachment: 

Draft ordinance  
 


